In support of the passage of House Bill 2345 please understand that the economic hit of the combined COVID crisis and ensuing
recession is real in small towns. All economic momentum was lost in our community when this happened. In addition, historic
economic anchors, in particular two retreat centers, have now been closed for almost a year. We are back to serving coffee and

pizza. Not much of a future without state support.



